Central Florida Chapter of RIMS

Board Meeting Minutes
Dubsdread Country Club
Thursday, September 16, 2010

1:00 – 2:00 PM

Attendees:  Rick Broderick, Susan Martin, Sara Webster, Mary Nielsen, Mitzi Dykes, Alicia Castillo, Shannon Fetherman, and Lori Keefer
Absent:  Kris Burch, Michele Adams and Christina Lifendahl
Prior Board Meeting Minutes:  Approved prior board meeting minutes.
Current Board Meeting Agenda Topics:

· President:  Rick Broderick

· Open Items:

· Reported on:  2010 Florida Chapters 35th Annual Joint Educational Conference:

Held Tuesday, July 27 – Saturday, July 31, 2010 at the Ritz-Carlton Hotel, Naples, Florida
· Rick Broderick, Susan Martin, Sara Webster, Shannon Fetherman, Julie Fetherman, Mary Nielsen, Bill Hardy and Jeff Sweat attended.  The money raised comes back to the Florida RIMS Chapters based on chapter attendance.
· Florida RIMS scholarship recipients were introduced at a breakfast.  There were two scholarship recipients both from the FSU program.
· New Business:

· 2011 Florida Chapters 36th Annual Joint Educational Conference:

· Rick will be Chair of 2011 Florida RIMS.
· Shannon would like SIU to be a speaker in 2011.

· Rick would like to host a party in the Presidential Suite one of the evenings.

· 2011 BOD Nominating Committee:
· Susan, Mitzi and Lori will be on the committee.

· We elect our own Officers once the Directors are voted in.

· Associate members cannot be Directors.

· The slate goes out at the next meeting in October.
· Special Events:

· 2010 Golf Tournament and Banquet:

Held Monday, June 14, 2010 at the Heathrow Country Club
· ~ $4,000 in proceeds.
· Discussed having next year’s golf tournament during a cooler month than June.

· Mitzi mentioned we cannot have the golf tournament conflicting with the OCA, CPCU and Independent Insurance Agents’ golf tournaments and conferences.

· 2010 Annual Meeting and Holiday Function:
Scheduled for 11:30 AM – 2:00 PM, Thursday, December 16, 2010
Capital Grille

9201 International Drive

Orlando, FL  32819

www.thecapitalgrille.com
· Plan on using Shannon’s sound system for the outside patio.
· We need a coordinator for the 2010 Annual Meeting and Holiday Function.

· We need a registration table before the entrance this year to avoid a bottleneck.

· Kris is the contact for the restaurant.

· October 2010 Meeting will be held at Dubsdread as usual.
· Vice-President:  Susan Martin

· Open Items:

· Community Outreach Project:  we need to think about some new community outreach project ideas.
· New Business:

· Secretary:  Sara Webster

· Open Items:
· New Business:

· Treasurer:  Mary Nielsen

· Open Items:

· Treasurer’s Report:  as of July 31, 2010, checking account balance, $22,861, investment account balance, $2,372 and total assets of $25,233.
· New Business:
· Mary would like written clarification and BOD approval before distributing any of the Chapter funds.

· Mary would like BOD conference calls on the off months when there are no Chapter meetings.
· RIMS Delegate & Education Chair:  Mitzi Dykes

· Open Items:
· New Business:

· Mitzi asked whether we wanted to apply for a RIMS society award this year.  This discussion will be continued at the next BOD meeting.
· Mitzi invited the BOD to discuss the two outstanding members of the year, so they can be announced at the Annual Meeting and Holiday Function.
· Communications Director:  Alicia Castillo

· Open Items:

· 3rd Quarter Newsletter published on September 1st.
· New Business:

· 4th Quarter Newsletter target date of December 1st.  Articles due on November 12th and draft due board on Nov. 22nd.
· Alicia asked if the BOD wanted to charge advertising for the newsletter, and everyone agreed to let the vendors advertise for free.
· Legal and Government Director:  Kris Burch

· Open Items:
· New Business:
· Membership Director:  Michele Adams

· Open Items:
· New Business:

· Programming: ALL

· Open Items:
· New Business:
· Michele is presenting at the CPCU meeting on Nov. 9th.  Topic is “Risk Management at Disney”.
· Webmaster Director:  Lori Keefer

· Open Items:
· Lori would like to have cards created to promote our website.
· New Business:

· BOD is authorizing Lori to print-up CFC business cards promoting our website.
· Director-at-Large: Shannon Fetherman

· Open Items:
· New Business:
· Director: Christina Lifvendahl

· Open Items:
· New Business:
· Adjournment
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